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One of the groups within our Post is the Bike
Squad, they have 17 bikes, all of which were
in need of repair, Some members of the squad
took these bikes over to the Ridgefield
Bicycle Company where they completed all
of the necessary repairs. The bill for this
totaled to a very large sum: However the
company chose to make a donation to our
Post cutting over 66% of the price off the
total. They were extremely generous and one
of our biggest ever donors. Go to them with
any of your biking needs, they are a great
establishment! 
Written by Hannah Sussman
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By: The Newsletter Committee

MEETING ACTIVITIES
On Thursday, February 15, one of our weekly
meetings, we held an exciting game for our
Cadets to have some fun! The game revolved
around the phonetic Alphabet, PT (Physical
Training), and most importantly, teamwork.
We had Cadets run back and forth from our
Chief to their team and spell out a word but,
instead of normal spelling they had to use the
phonetic alphabet. This allowed us to have
some fun while also learning something that
will help us when we work in the community.
Cadets had fun and were able to work with
one another to gain as many points as
possible.
Written By Emily Prieto
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Within our Post we have a Color Guard
which consists of a small group of cadets
who present the colors at major parades and
events while also representing our Post and
stake in the Danbury community. Their
commander, Samantha Maza, has hosted a
round of tryouts to induct newer Cadets into
the group. She has also held many practices
for upcoming events, including our awards
dinner, which will have Samantha Maza, Aya
Schwartz, Rebecca Vaz and Chelsea Pelaez
presenting the colors. 
Written By Chelsea Pelaez
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By: The Newsletter Committee

NEW ADVISOR
Our Post is glad to announce one of our
newest Advisors, Sergeant Micheal Russotti.
He recently attended Advisor Training to help
lead our Post, learning things such as
readiness in tough situations, and other
scenarios that could occur. He will work with
our other Advisors to keep the post positively
impacting our community. Advisor Russotti
says that he is impressed with how things are
done within the Post and is glad that he is
taking part in something with such value.
We’re so excited to see his contributions and
leadership in out Post.  
Written By Emily Prieto, Melanie Fajardo
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